

**NR\_key\_name:** D859BE73870CA1C58525631D0043D964  
**SendTo:** CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**CopyTo:** CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Jerrie Olson/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**DisplayBlindCopyTo:**  
**BlindCopyTo:** CN=R ecord/O=ARRB  
**From:** CN=Phil Golrick/O=ARRB  
**DisplayFromDomain:**  
**DisplayDate:** 05/01/1996  
**DisplayDate\_Time:** 8:25:41 AM  
**ComposedDate:** 05/01/1996  
**ComposedDate\_Time:** 8:21:06 AM  
**Subject:** Weekly Update -- FBI team  
We are still awaiting final word on whether (and, if so, how much) the FBI will appeal to the White House on foreign counterintelligence issues. I've been told that representatives of the FBI and the State Dept. will be meeting this (Wed.) morning to discuss this question. My personal impression is that an appeal remains likely. Otherwise, the process of receiving evidence from the FBI and reviewing postponements on the reviewtrack is ongoing.  
**Body:**  
**recstat:** Record  
**DeliveryPriority:** N  
**DeliveryReport:** B  
**ReturnReceipt:**  
**Categories:**